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Service Change Notice 23-105
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD
300 PM EST Mon Nov 13 2023

To: Subscribers:
-NOAA Weather Wire Service
-Emergency Managers Weather Information Network
-NOAAPort
Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees

From: Douglas C. Young, Chief
Digital and Graphical Information Support Branch

Subject: NWS to Redirect and Decommission Enhanced Data Display, Effective
November 29, 2023

Effective November 29, 2023, at 1400 Coordinated Universal Time (UTC), the
Enhanced Data Display (EDD) at:

https://preview.weather.gov/edd

will redirect to the NWS Geographic Information System (GIS) Viewer:

https://viewer.weather.noaa.gov/general

On December 13, 2023, the EDD will be removed from service and the
redirect will be removed.

This Service Change Notice is a follow-on to the comments received in
Public Information Statement 23-31:

https://www.weather.gov/media/notification/pdf 2023 24/pns23-
31 edd potential edicommission.pdf

The comments received were taken into consideration and the NWS GIS Viewer
has been improved based upon that feedback. Further requests for
functionality can be made to nws.gisviewer@noaa.gov. Additional
functionality will be added in the future.

Any future tools for Display of NWS information will be added to
https://www.weather.gov/gis.

If you have questions, please contact:

Brian Miretzky

NWS Digital and Graphical Information Support Branch
Silver Spring, MD

brian.miretzky@noaa.gov
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National Service Change Notices are online at:

https://www.weather.gov/notification/
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